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university of new orleans i-

lake front new orleans louisiana 70122

i
r ^nt x tom; onoAsn / Louisiana Collection April 26, 1982 '

Assistant Director for Environmental Technology J
l f ,'

NgDivision of Engineering
v

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission i/Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Louisiana Collection, Library, University of New Orleans, is a major depository

for all materials pertaining to the growth a.n3 development of Louisiana. In

particular, we are interested in environmental impact statements. It is our

understanding that your department may issue environmental impact statements
on projects to be located in Louisiana or on projects which have already begun
in this state. We would ask you, if it is at all possible, for copies of

these environmental impact statements ca that our holdings may most accurately
reflect Louisiana's growth and development.

Thank you very much for ycur time and cooperation.

Sincerely,

- t. W $l l'Y%

|
Kenneth E. oven, Head

Louisiana Collection
r
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